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March 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are writing to you about the exciting Sixth Form Charity Week in aid of Prostate Cancer UK, 
which will be held in the last week of this term running from Monday 25 March 2024 to Thursday    
28 March 2024.  
 
The activities that the Sixth Form students will be running are as follows – 
 

• Monday 25 March – Staff members who have volunteered will go ‘into the stocks’ during the 
lunch period and students will pay to throw wet sponges at them! 

• Tuesday 26 March - Cake Sale – cakes and biscuits baked by the Sixth Form students and 
staff will be on sale in the Bistro. 

• Wednesday 27 March – There will be a Colour Fun Run around the school field, students 
will need to run or walk 2 miles of the field (6 laps), and this will be a sponsored event. 
Students will need to collect a sponsorship form and a parental letter from the Sixth 
Form Office to ensure they can complete the run on the day. 

• Prior to the start of the fundraising week, Sixth Form students will be selling raffle tickets for 
a raffle to be drawn during the charity week, these will be £1.00 per strip. Students have 
asked for donations and prizes from local businesses. We have vouchers from Butlin’s, 
Jump Warriors, Fantasy Island together with Easter Eggs and many more prizes.  
 

The Sixth Form students have set themselves the challenge of raising as much money as they can 
for this charity, and we sincerely hope that you and your child are able to join us in this week and 
help the students achieve their goal! 
 
Prostate cancer is the most common cancer in men in the UK; one man dies every 45 minutes and 
yearly 47,000 are diagnosed with it. Prostate Cancer UK is the UK’s leading charity specialising in 
the field of prostate cancer. They provide support and information for men worried about prostate 
cancer as well as funding vital research into the disease and campaigning for better services.  
 
Please join us to raise whatever sum of money we can to ensure that no one in the country faces 
this fight alone! 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Langdale 

 
Ms K Langdale 
Head of Sixth Form       
 

 


